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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 11:40 AM


To: Yip, Garwin


Subject: ROC LTO: Shasta WT management in wet years


See statement below and comment from Maria. Do you think it is an accurate statement

and if so do you know off the top a way to support the it? I was under the impression

that even in wet years the WT task group was in close coordination to make sure there

was enough cold water to minimize impacts during the whole egg incubation season.


Even in wet years, the cold water pool in Shasta Reservoir must be carefully managed to provide protective


water temperatures for winter-run Chinook salmon eggs and fry on the valley floor throughout the summer and


early fall. [MCR1]


[MCR1]Is there evidence for this statement? Do you want to cite to a specific year?


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



